
13th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

To:  Members of the Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica 

Subject:  IHO Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica, Region M Report to WENDWG-14 

 

Dear Members, 

In preparation for HCA19, I would like to take this opportunity to make you aware of the HCA Region 

M report to WENDWG 14 which provides some examples of the challenges we face together.  The 

report can be found on the IHO WENDWG14 page at agenda item 05.1Ae, 

(https://iho.int/en/wendwg14-2024). 

 

Lee Truscott 

IHO HCA Region M Coordinator 

HCA Integrated Chart Coordination WG 

 Letter No. 2/2024 

https://iho.int/en/wendwg14-2024

